Dear Parents – 
    The 4th grade will be performing the musical Off Their Rockers for you on Thursday, November, 17th at 7:00 pm.  In preparation for our program I wanted to give you some costume information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     All of the “seniors” (who have actual names in the show) including Grandma and Grandpa, should have white hair.  Senior men might wear flannel shirts, sleeveless sweater vests or old style cardigans and suspenders.  Slippers instead of shoes are fine.  A shawl is a good addition.  
     The Center Director wears professional attire or hospital-type scrubs with a name badge.
     Center workers might want to wear a white T shirt or hospital-type scrubs and a name badge.  
     Visitors, children, announcers and presenters could wear jeans rolled up at the bottom, white socks, saddle shoes, white shirts, leather jacket or zip up hoodie, poodle skirts, etc. or anything indicative of the 50’s. 

   If you have any questions about the musical or the costumes, please email me at tengle@bluevalleyk12.org.  We look forward to performing for you!
     Thank you for your help in advance.
~ Teala Engle
